
 
 
September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 

 

Year 11 Information Evening Thursday 21 September 2023  
 
We are writing to invite you to Year 11 Information Evening which will be on Thursday 21st September at 5.30pm.  
During the evening, we will provide you with essential information to help you support your child during year 11 as 
they prepare for GCSE’s. 
 
The evening will cover the following key areas: 
 

o Information on progress data and mock examinations 
o Information about the 6-period day 
o Information about the Year 11 Pastoral Programme including careers guidance 
o Information about key events during the year including the prom 
o Information on the best ways for you to support your child at home 

 
Students are expected to attend the evening with parents/carers. We value your support and know that working in 
partnership has a significant impact upon students’ wellbeing and outcomes.   
 
Please can you complete the Forms by Tuesday 12th September to confirm attendance.   
 
https://forms.office.com/e/D3UN9MrhdB 
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Ms E O’Connor         Miss H Oakman 
Headteacher          Head of Year 11  
  
 


